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ATHENS 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia in Athens, the Hellenic Republic, hereby 

informs that the Embassy plans to organize traditional Indonesian dance classes which would 

be started on the 2nd of November 2019, at 16.00 – 17.30. The classes would be organized 

once every week on the weekend in “Rumah Indonesia”, Amfeias 4, Gkyzi, Athens. The exact 

day and time of the next classes would be informed in the first class.  

 

The classes are FREE OF CHARGE and open for any adult who is committed to 

regularly come to the classes and is willing to perform in events organized by and/or 

representing the Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia in Athens. 

 

In order to apply, the applicants need to send e-mail with full name and phone number 

to: cultural.athens@kemlu.go.id. For inquiries related to the dances, the instructor, Ms. 

Tamara Mladenovic, could be reached through the Phone Number: +306986859614.  

 

Athens, October 10, 2019 

 


